
 
Platinum 973 LLC 
13801 FM 973 
Manor, TX 78653 

1/18/2025 

City of Manor 

Subject: Request for Coordinated Signage Plan Approval 

Dear Recipient, 

I am writing on behalf of Platinum 973 LLC to request approval for a coordinated signage 
plan for our property located at 13801 FM 973, Manor, TX 78653. We are planning to install 
a new 25-foot flag-style fuel price pole sign on the property to ensure clear visibility for 
customers traveling along FM 973 and Suncrest Road. 

The proposed sign will display daily fuel prices, providing an essential service to motorists 
and enhancing the overall customer experience. We assure you that this installation will 
comply with all applicable local regulations and guidelines. 

We believe this signage will serve as a helpful tool for our community, making fuel pricing 
accessible and transparent for commuters. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your response and are happy 
to provide any additional details to facilitate this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

_______________ 
Rafiq Karediya 
Platinum 973 LLC 

 


